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---—-Original Message----
From: FLORENCE FACCHINI
Sent: june-20-17 8:45 PM
To: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca
Cc: info@villageofwoodbridge.ca
Subject: File #0P.16.012 and Z.16.051

To whom it may concern,

As a resident of Woodbridge for over 25 years, | have seen the city develop at a rapid pace. While | understand that
growth and developing of the city is positive, the idea of approving a 9 storey condo off of Clarence street is something i
hope the city will not allow. The building does not respect the surrounding forested area and destroys our unique
neighbourhood character. As a taxpayer, | want to express my oppaosition to this project as a 9 storey building will only
increase the traffic in our neighbourhood. s

Florence Facchini



